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CHEVERY, CTÉ DUPLESSIS, (Québec) G0G 1G0

                    TÉL: (418) 787-2244

Chevery, December 10, 2020
PUBLIC NOTICE
Garbage Pick-up
The Municipality would like to inform the population that as of December 10, 2020 we will begin our winter schedule where garbage will be picked up once per week.

Pick up days are as follows:

Kegaska:



Monday

La Romaine:


Monday

Chevery: 



Thursday

Harrington Harbour:

Friday

Tête-à-la-Baleine:

Thursday

In the case of stormy weather on pick-up days, or other municipal work which may take priority, the Municipality reserves the right to modify the garbage pick-up days as needed and without prior notice. In these instances, garbage pick-up will take place on the day prior, or the day following the regularly scheduled day. 

Preparing for winter:
In order to ensure effective and safe snow clearing of the public roads, it is important that private property which has been left along the sides of the road be removed and placed out of the way on your property. 

It is also important that snow accumulation from the clearing of private driveways be placed on your own property, off the roads, and in such a way that it does not hinder the snow removal from our public roads. 

Thank you for your continued collaboration. 
Sincerely,

Crystal Rowsell
Municipal Inspector, Interim
MCNGSL Public Notice – Public locations by fax

